
 

SUMMER 2019 

THOMPSON UPDATE 
Dear Co-laborers, 

  First, we want to thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support, which has 
been, and continues to be a constant source of blessing! 
  In the picture above, you will see the Spring Break Mission Team from Frontier 
School of the Bible in LaGrange, Wyoming.  The team spent almost a week with us 
here at Elim House, working with two of our TBM Mission churches and also helping 
us with projects. 
  These teams have been a great encouragement to our missionaries as well as giving 
the students exposure to the needs and opportunities for Church Planting here in the 
State of Utah.  As always, Wanda cooked for the team, providing breakfast and supper 
every day.   
  In addition to the FSB Team, we had the privilege of housing missionaries from 
Idaho for five days, and missionaries from Denmark for two days. 
 

TBM CANDIDATE SCHOOL 
  Eight people attended this years Candidate School, with three of them partnering 
with us in our Short Term S.T.E.P. Program for ministries in Utah, Peru, and 
Mongolia. 
  The Candidate School was preceded by a full day of TBM Board meetings, which are 
a great joy to us.  God has blessed us with an outstanding Board of nine godly men.  
All of them are committed to TBM’s goal of planting churches and training nationals 
for that purpose. 
  We hope to see some of you in the weeks ahead and thank you personally for your 
role in our lives and ministry.  Know that you are prayed for and appreciated! 
 
Fellow servants, 

RRRRoooonnnn    &&&&    WWWWaaaannnnddddaaaa    TTTThhhhoooommmmppppssssoooonnnn    

PRAISE & PRAYER 

We thank the Lord for a 

return to full health after 

a winter in which Wanda 

had two bouts of 

pneumonia, and Ron had 

one. 

 

Please pray for us and 

we leave in 10 days on a 

5 week trip that will take 

us to Pennsylvania and 

Michigan, as well as 

other States.  We will be 

speaking in churches, 

visiting family and 

friends, as well as 

attending the IFCA 

International Convention 

in Springfield, Missouri. 

We thank the Lord for 

safe travels to Nevada 

and Wyoming, to visit 

missionaries, discuss 

field strategies, and 

meet with Home Office 

staff, as well as 

prospective missionary 

candidates. 
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